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A Family Movie Night will be 
held Sunday, December 2, 2018, 
in the Family Life Center at First 
United Methodist Church in 
Robert Lee.  Doors will open at 
5 pm, with concessions open 
from 5 pm until the start of  the 
movie at 6 pm.  The evening’s 
feature will be The Star, The 
Story of  the First Christmas.

Proceeds from concession sales 
will go to the Robert Lee Care 
Center Activity Fund.  Please 
bring your lawn chairs, blankets, 
pillows, etc to be comfortable.  
Children 5th grade and younger 
will need to have an adult 18 
years or older to accompany 
them.

Everyone is encouraged to 
bring the whole family and enjoy 
a night of  family fun!

held on Friday, January 11, 
2019.

Anyone interested in hearing 
more about this organization is 
encouraged to join them for this 
meeting.  If  you are unable to 
attend the meeting but would 
like to know more about this 
organization, you can contact 
Della Alexander at (325) 453-
2025 or (806) 445-3089 or Mary 
Cherry at (325) 473-1214.

A Bronte Community Watch 
organizational meeting will be 
held Tuesday, November 27, 
2018, at 6:30 pm, at Bronte City 
Hall.  All are encouraged to 
attend.

The Coke County Kickapoo 
Water Control and Improvement 
District #1 will hold an election 
on January 8, 2019, for the 
purpose of  electing three 
directors.

Directors Mark Duncan, Chris 
Lange, and Ronnie Robbins 
have filed for re-election to the 
board.

The election will be held at 
Bronte City Hall.

For further information 
concerning the election, contact 
Clerk Fran Sonnenberg by 5 pm, 
on Friday, November 30, 2018.

Coke County 4-H will be 
having a Pancake Supper on 
Saturday, December 1, 2018 
from 5 pm until 8 pm at the 
Robert Lee Rec Hall.  Your 
donation will include all you can 
eat pancakes with bacon or 
sausage, water, tea, orange juice, 
coffee or hot chocolate.  The 
supper benefits Coke County 4-
H Shooting Sports. 

The November monthly 
meeting for the Friends of  the 
Robert Lee Care Center will be 
held on Monday, November 26, 
2018, in the East Side Activity 
Room at the RLCC.

Discussion will be held on 
choosing a specific project for 
which they will be raising funds.  
Details will be finalized for the 
brown bag lunch fundraiser to be 


